
Centennial Elementary 
Calendar of Events 

 

 3-9 Chorus Concert 3pm 

 3-9 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

 3-11 4th Grade State Fair  

9-10am 

 3-14/3-18 Book Fair 

 3-15 Institute Day-No School 

 3-17 Book Fair & Art Gallery 

6-8pm 

 3-24 6th Grade Medieval 

Fair  9-10:30am Gym 

 3-25/4-1 Spring Break 

 4-4 Classes Resume 

 4-4 6th Grade Camp 

 4-4/4-29 PARCC Assessment 

 4-13 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

 4-20 Registration for new 

Students 3-7pm 

 4-27 Orchestra Concert 

6:15pm Eastview 

 5-1/5-5 Teacher Apprecia-

tion Week 

 5-2/5-20 MAP Testing 

 5-2 5th & 7th Grade Band 

Concert 7pm BHS 

 5-3 6th & 8th Band Concert 

7pm BHS 

 5-3 5th & 6th Grade Track 

Meet 3pm BHS 

 5-5 4th Grade Science Fair 

 5-6 Institute Day-No School 

 5-11 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

 5-20 Field Day 

 5-23 Talent Show 

 5-25 Last Day of School  

IF no emergency days 

PTC Events 
Spring Book Fair will be held the week of March 14-18th.  Our Family Night will feature “Centennial 

Art Gallery”.  Walk around the school and check out the Centennial Artists!  Maybe you can even get 

their “autograph”! 

Yearbook Sales are wrapping up March 25th.  ALL orders are being taken on-line.  Please go to the 

following link to order your memories today,.   https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/   ID#:6568416 

You can also find information on the Centennial Website:   

http://www.edline.net/files/_MSFRs_/

f50e78c4615d317a3745a49013852ec4/2016_Centennial_Yearbook.pdf 

Ready for some Spring House Cleaning?  We are looking for those items you no longer need.  A Sav-

er’s truck will be in the parking lot April 15-April 17th.  It is a great way to help yourselves, help the 

environment and help your school.   

A HUGE thank you to Mrs. Wilson, Mrs. Weeks, Mrs. Anderson, Mrs. Cano, Mrs. Nordlund , Mrs. 

Ambriz and all the volunteers who have helped with events at Centennial this year.   

Happenings at Centennial 
PARCC testing will begin April 4-29th for our 3rd-6th grade students.  This is the yearly assessment 

mandated by the State of Illinois.  The PARCC assessments serve as an "educational GPS system," 

assessing students' current performance, and pointing the way to what students need to learn to be 

ready for the next grade level and, by high school graduation, for college and/or a career.  The 

PARCC assessments are designed to give schools and teachers more information to improve instruc-

tion. Moreover, PARCC is designed to let parents know how their child is progressing academically. 

This more detailed information can lead to strong engagement between parents and teachers. 

Please help them do their best by having a great breakfast each morning and getting lots of rest.   

Map testing will be in May for 2nd-6th graders.  

We will be holding another Typing Class for 3rd-6th graders from April 4th-May 5th.  Classes will be 

Mondays and Thursdays after school.  Look for permission slips coming home soon.  This is a great 

opportunity for students to practice their typing skills for the assessments they are taking. 

Attention 5th graders:  Take advantage of spring break and get those physicals done.  They are re-

quired for 6th grade.   

Our Health office is need of clothes for K-3rd .  We are looking for pants, sweats, socks and shirts.  

Just a few for when students play at recess and get wet or muddy. 

Our 4th graders will be having their State Fair on Friday, March 11th from 9-10am in the multipur-

pose room. 

Our 6th graders will be hosting a Medieval Fair on Thursday, March 24th from 9-10:30am in the 

gym. 

Registration begins April 1st on-line.  Packets will be mailed home to all families with instructions on 

how to register.  It is IMPORTANT to register by May 25th to guarantee transportation.  Registration 

will take place at Centennial for NEW FAMILIES ONLY on April 20th from 3-7pm.   

CONGRATULATIONS CENTENNIAL!  Through your generous donations, our Student Council will be 

presenting a check to the American Heart Association for $700.  We had 2 classrooms who raised 

the most funds, Mrs. Szafranski and Mrs. Diedrick.   

Just a reminder that once school is dismissed, students are NOT allowed back in the building.  

Dr. Thomas Stiglic, Principal 
March 2016 
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